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RE: Mason Lake County Park Boat Launch Temporary Closure 
 
The Mason County Board of Commissioners would like to announce that Mason Lake 
County Park will be closed temporarily due to the commencement of a project to 
renovate the boat ramp, install a new dock, expand parking, in addition to other 
improvements. The construction project will begin on or about September 15th (the mid 
part of September) and the boat launch will not re-open until the project is completed. 
 
If you have any questions about the Mason Lake Boat Launch renovation project, please 
contact John Keates at, (360) 427-9670, ext. 669. 
 
Funding for this project was provided from the Washington State Boating Facilities 
Program (BFP) – administered by the Recreation and Conservation Office. 
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